
 
 
 

November 2, 2014 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Thank you for attending One Harbor Church and I hope you’re as excited about the 

future and vision of One Harbor as my wife Anne and I are. We all are blessed to live 

and work in such a beautiful area and the staff at One Harbor has done an amazing 

job in the community and growing the church. We support the purchase of the land 

and remodeling the building 100% as we grow and help people in our community.  

 
As the General Manager, PGA Professional and Director of Golf at The Country Club of 
the Crystal Coast located in Pine Knoll Shores, on the Island of Bogue Banks, I was 
asking the Lord for inspiration in coming up with a plan that would raise funds to support 
the building project and benefit people in the community. Almost everyone either plays 
golf or knows someone who plays, or perhaps has a desire to learn to play I would like to 
offer private golf lessons with 100% of the income donated to the One Harbor Church 

Building Fund. This program will continue for up to 3 years as long as I remain in 
Carteret County and am employed at The Country Club of the Crystal Coast.  
 
Here is how the fund raising program works: 
 

• Make an appointment for private golf lesson, 252.726.1034 (ext. 12) 

• Lessons are normally 30 to 45 minutes. 

• The cost for the lesson is $60.00 and children 18 and under are $30.00. 

• Make check payable to: Chip Chamberlin  

• On a weekly basis we will donate the money to the Church. 
 
I hope you will consider taking a lesson to improve your game or give a lesson as a gift to 
someone you know that is a golfer. Everyone who participates will be contributing to the 
new campus of One Harbor Church while improving their golf game! It is a win-win for 
everyone.  
 
May God bless you and thank you for your consideration in participating in this fund 
raising effort. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Chip Chamberlin  Chip Chamberlin  Chip Chamberlin  Chip Chamberlin   
Chip Chamberlin, PGA 
General Manager 
PGA Director of Golf 

 


